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I think it's so important to have a healthy OPIF funding level. I work in the film 

industry and OPIF brings production to Portland so I can work in my hometown rather 

than relocating to LA or another location with more production work available. The 

benefit to the Portland economy seems to obvious to have to state yet: bringing 

production to town helps all businesses where production funds are spent. Portland 

and Oregon are such beautiful locations, must see on film!!! Thank you!! 


